Women of Wasatch (WOW)

The year 2020 has been challenging for many groups in the church including those   women involved in the activities and commitments of Presbyterian Women in Wasatch.  Although we could not gather in person, Zoom technology has made it possible for us to still be together.  We met this way for our monthly Horizon Bible Study, Book Club and Stitch and Chat.  We missed getting together for our
coffees and luncheons, but Zoom made it possible for us to stay connected.  We continued to be a part of the church prayer chain and support our members and friends in need.

We continued to financially support some of the philanthropies we have in the past: Soup Kitchen, Family Promise, 4th Street Clinic, Crossroads Urban Center, YWCA Women in Jeopardy,  Christmas Box International, and Volunteers of America.  The women continued knitting squares for afghans to be sent to women in Africa following surgery and baby caps for Primary Children’s Hospital.

In March we were able to hold our Bingo Party before the onset of COVID 19 and collected monies to support the PW International Thank and Birthday offerings. Books and plaques  were purchased for the library in memory of Florence Bertagnole,  Anita Rigstad and Bonnie Jemmett.

Monies pledged by the women were distributed to support the General Assembly Mission Fund, PW of  the Utah Presbytery and Synod.  We continue to support the church through nurturing, mission support and serving in many other ways as needs arise.

May God continue to bless the church and give us hope for a better 2021.

Respectfully submitted, 
Janet Wortley & Loyda Kyremes, Co-Moderators 



